
 

 

 

 

STOLEN BOATS CANADA 
             (Public Service – Non Profit) 

            Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

                                       RECOVERED 
 
The 1994 Rendova stolen from Cowichan Bay has been recovered. The owners are very 
greatful to everyone for keeping an eye out for their vessel. If you have any information that 
could assist with the on going investigation, please contact the North Cowichan Detachment of 
the RCMP at (250-748-5522) or Crime Stoppers (1-800-222-8477). 
     

                      

www.stolenboats.ca 

 

             

Vancouver Aquarium Marine Mammal Rescue Centre 

                             604-258-SEAL (7325)  

 

http://www.facebook.com/vammrc

